
 

                                                                               

 

              John Discerni, RPH, MBA 

President of Medical Purchasing Solutions 

Dear Client, 

First, I want to thank you for allowing us to serve you with our product and service 

offerings. At Medical Purchasing Solutions, we pride ourselves in providing 

customized Pharmaceutical and Medical Supply Solutions through our excellent 

Sales Representatives and Staff. 

As we remain committed to outstanding customer service, we also share in the 

responsibility to prevent diversion and abuse of Controlled Substances. As part of 

this effort and as a requirement of the DEA “Know Your Customer” policy, we ask 

each of our customers to provide information that enables us to “know” the 

offices to which we are providing controlled substances. We thank you for your 

support in this endeavor. 

Sincerely, 

John Discerni, RPH, MBA 
President 
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